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In regard to the proposed Measure 114 changes, there will be a massive constraint 

on any resources for this to be implemented in the state of Oregon.  The system 

already in place here in the state of Oregon will not be able to process the said 

requirements thus not allowing for the transaction of guns for the common public.  

The evidence of this is already with the backlog of those attempting to purchase 

firearms to date.  This right should not be infringed on with the unnecessary wait 

times and adding more requirements will only make this substantially worse.  This 

creates a limitation on the second amendment rights as well as develop s a new 

standard to the amendment.  The amendments of the constitution were set in place 

for our country to thrive, not to be altered for the agenda of a select ideology. 

Increasing the cost of the permit will eliminate the ability of a large number of the 

people to have access to guns and essentially taking away their God given rights.  

This is a very calculated cost increase and in addition to any of the other proposed 

changes, the safety of the people is not increased.   

Also, taking this new to the courts will take the power for the hands of the voters 

which is unconstitutional and will implicate all those who legally purchased high-

capacity magazines as criminals.  This is a fear and control-based tactic that will not 

produce the democracy that this country was founded on.   

The people will and are speaking up and I hope that the state of Oregon will listen to 

those who hold the power of the votes. 


